
RARE LAMA VISIT TO BIG RAPIDS 
September 27, 2011 

By Michael Erlewine (Michael@Erlewine.net) 

 
 
A special visit of Lama Karma Drodhul to our dharma center here in Big Rapids, Michigan will 
take place on Wednesday September 28th at 7:00 PM at 309 Marion Avenue in Big Rapids, MI 
in our shrine room. Lama Karma will give a talk on the Tibetan Buddhist approach to working 
with disturbing emotions in a practical way. 
 
Lama Karma was born in Tibet and has been a monk since he was thirteen years old. He has 
done two three-year closed retreats and is a retreat master at Karme Ling Retreat in Delhi New 
York. Lama Karma travels all over the world giving talks, offering empowerments, and teaching 
dharma. 
 
If you are in the area and would like to meet and share time with Lama Karma, please come and 
join us for this event. 
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